
 

 

 

Notice of Special Meeting 

of the Board of Trustees 

Village of Boys Town 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Boys Town have 

called a special session open to the public to be held on Tuesday, February 25, 2025, at 1:30 

p.m., and will be held at Father Flanagan’s Boys’ Home Headquarters Building in the 

Auditorium, in the Village of Boys Town, NE.  The following modifications to this meeting are 

hereby implemented: 

1. There shall be made available the ability to call in to the meeting as follows: 

a. Dial (531) 355-0000 

b. Enter: (531) 355-1248 #  

c. Enter # (no pin) 

2. The meeting shall be governed by all the same rules, regulations, and guidelines as any 

other meeting. 

The Board of Trustees reserves the right to adjourn into closed session as per Section 84-1410 of 

the Nebraska Revised Statutes. 

An agenda of the subjects to be considered at the meeting, kept continually current, is and shall 

be available for public inspection at the office of the Village Attorney located at the Father 

Flanagan’s Boys’ Home Headquarters Building in the Village of Boys Town, NE.  

Individuals requiring physical or sensory accommodation, who desire to attend or participate, 

please contact the Village Attorney’s office at (531) 355-1071 no later than 4:30 p.m. on the day 

preceding the meeting.  

 

        


